1% Quarter Meeting held on Tuesday November 15, 2005

The CEHA meeting was opened at 7:14p.m. by the President.
Ralph thanked all of the outgoing Officers for their contributions to the CEHA.

Ralph talked about safety in the area. The hurricane has caused an unusual set of
circumstances and we all need to be aware of safety in these times.

Ralph and Emmett have inspected all of the street lights and will refer problems to CLECO.
The reading of the previous meeting was deferred. Motioned by Mel, seconded by Shawn.

Dan reported: At the end of the physical year, we had $13,606.64 in the bank.
To date, we have $13,986.40 in the bank, with $2,200.00 in outstanding dues.

Dan also requested that anyone that had not gone onto the web site and updated their
information, please do so.

Ralph touched on the subject of missing or damaged mail boxes. The name of the people
that supplied our mail boxes is: Magnificent Mailboxes. They are back in business and can be
reached at: 985-641-3145.

Donald; our new Vice-President, will take over the revisions of The Covenants and By-Laws.

COMMITTEE REPORTS

Beautification: Donald reported that Nina has contacted the grass people and made
arrangements for them to change-out the flowers in the front.
The brick wall in the front has a crack in it due to fallen trees. The board

will investigate and take corrective action.

Welcome: Susan reported there is one new family, but she has not had a chance to visit
them.

Newsletter: Linda was not at the meeting, but Glenn reported she will continue to do the
newsletter.

Social: After much discussion, it was decided to have a Progressive Cocktail Party on
December 10,at 7:00p.m.: Cocktails and appetizers at the Veth's; dessert and coffee at the
Merciers. Details will follow.

Architectural: Nothing to report.

Audit: Not that time.

Drainage: Nothing to Report.

One of our fountains is not working. Joey tried to fix it but had no luck. Will have to call "The
Pond Man".



Carol will provide the "Door Prize" for the next meeting.

Mel made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by all.



